
 

 

News From the Tax Collector 

TAX BILLS MAILED 

FY 25. Preliminary tax bills have been mailed. Please note that you have two vouchers in 

one mailing. The top voucher is for the 1st Quarter due Aug 1 and the bottom voucher is 

for the 2nd Quarter due Nov 1. 

The 3rd and 4th Quarter tax bills will be mailed separately once the new tax rate has been 

set. 

 To Reach the Tax Collector by Mail: Town of Charlemont, Box 606, Charlemont, MA 

01339 Phone: 413-339-5707 Email: Lynn.hathaway@townofcharlemont.org 

News From the Town Clerk 

Our State Primary is September 3rd. Early voting hours for the State Primary will be: 

• Saturday, August 24 1:00pm - 5:00pm 
• Monday, August 26 8:00am - 1:00pm 
• Tuesday, August 27 8:00am - 1:00pm 
• Thursday, August 29 2:00pm - 7:00pm 
• Friday, August 30 8:00am - 1:00pm 

Emergency Alert Sign Ups and Newsletter Sign Ups 

Have you signed up for our E911 system? This system is used to notify you of 

emergencies such as extreme weather. We also use the system to send out annual town 

meetings and election reminders. (We try to not overuse the system so that you stay 

subscribed). If you are not signed up but would like to be please email 

administrator@townofcharlemont.org or call 413-339-4335 Ext 8.  

Also, you can receive the Town Newsletter electronically by contacting the 

Administrator as well.  
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